On May 15, 2009 the faculty at West Virginia State University voted unanimously for the following resolution:

The faculty at West Virginia State University demands that the storage of MIC and or other deadly toxins at Bayer¹s Institute plant be eliminated or drastically reduced to a minimum. Kanawha Valley residents are the only people in the United States still living or working next to a chemical plant that maintains large amounts of MIC in storage- twenty-five years after MIC claimed so many thousands of peoples lives during the Bhopal disaster. The recent and ongoing  investigation by the U.S. Chemical Safety Board into the deadly incident at the Bayer-Institute plant on August 28, 2008 has revealed that Bayer has not, and likely cannot, responsibly manage the storage of these types of chemicals. The time has come for Bayer to eliminate these storage hazards as they continue to threaten the lives of all Kanawha Valley residents, rather than continue to force us to wait for another deadly incident and the loss of all hope that Bayer can ever effectively manage large scale MIC storage.
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